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A Member of the 
Round Table Family 

of Clubs 
The Newsletter 

 

CHARITY CRUISE AUCTION 
In aid of the President’s Charity 

The Prince’s Trust 

This is a 3 night Fred Olsen cruise from South-
ampton on The Balmoral, departing on 29th 

September 2017. Accommodation is in a two 
bedded Ocean View room with all meals and on 

board entertainment included. 

"Whether you’re new to Fred Olsen and want to 
experience cruising on board one of our smaller, 
more intimate cruise ships; or are a regular Fred 
guest looking for a relaxing weekend break, this 

River Seine Sojourn is the perfect getaway. 

Your wonderful weekend away begins with an 
overnight cruise to France, where Balmoral will 
dock in historic Honfleur early on Saturday morn-

ing. Feel the autumn breeze as you wander the 
charming, 16th century cobbled streets and 
along the picturesque harbour; or perhaps take 
the weight off your feet in one of the delightful 
cafés and watch the world go by over a warming 

cuppa.  

Your Sunday will be spent in the enchanting city 
of Rouen, which is home to a smorgasbord of 
historic highlights and cultural delights. Visit the 
stunning cathedral and marvel at its magnificent 
gothic-style façade, and explore the Place du 

Vieux Marché, which is home to bustling bars 
and restaurants as well as the exact spot where 
Joan of Arc was burnt at the stake. Alternatively, 

you could join a tour to Claude Monet House and 
explore the colourful gardens that inspired the 
legendary painter’s work, Water Lilies. Upon 
departure from Rouen you will enjoy a relaxing 
60-nautical-mile journey along the winding 
waters of the River Seine, offering views of gor-
geous, unspoilt lush-green landscapes and 
charming communes where pretty houses sit 

proudly on riverbanks – the perfect conclusion to 

your short city escape." 

The value of the cruise on offer is  between £900 

and £1300 approximately. 

To submit a bid please email Andy Ventress at  

region15@41club.org. 

TOP BID SO FAR: £350 

• Bids are to be in multiples of £25. 
• The auction will close on 31st July 2017 at 

midnight. 
• The full rules can be obtained on the 41 Club 

website. 

www.41clubsales.co.uk 
Tel: 0843 309 1053 — Email: paul@41clubsales.co.uk 

41 Club Sales Official Merchandise, Promotional Products and Clothing 

mailto:region15@41club.org
mailto:paul@41clubsales.co.uk
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41 INTERNATIONAL COMMUNIQUÉ 
The July 2017 edition is now out! Click on the cover to 
download. 

BOOKING FORMS 

FELLOWSHIP IN 41 CLUB 
41 Club Fellowship Cruise. 13th 
to 20th of August 2017. 
The cruise is organized by Fred 
Olsen Cruises and visits Belgium 
and Holland. There is still some 

capacity available.  
National Caravan Rally. 1st to 
3rd of September 2017. 
Will be held at Hardwick Parks, 
Standlake, Nr Oxford. 
National Golf Competition. 
Thursday 21st of September 
2017. 

Will be held at Brickhampton Golf Complex, Nr Gloucester. 
Entries are now open. 
National Sporting Weekend. Friday 9th to 11th of February 

2018, Okehampton, Devon. 
Details will be available soon on the website. 

Belfast Conference 12th to 15th April 2018. 
Due to the record bookings for the 41 Club / Tangent Bel-
fast Conference 2018 an additional room close to the main 
room for the Joint Presidents’ Banquet has been booked to 
allow a small amount of extra capacity. Booking details are 

available from the 41 Club / Tangent Conference website. 
Saturday evening fancy dress party: Because of logistical 
challenges it has been decided that the fancy dress compe-
tition for Belfast will become a walk through competition 
for both the small and large groups. 
Classic Car Rally. 8th to 10th June 2018. 
Will be held Coryton, Nr Cardiff. 
 
Details of all the above events are available from the 41 
Club website or by contacting the National Fellowship Of-
ficer at fellowship@41club.org 

 
Andrew Mackereth  

What’s new? 
So, what have you been doing lately? Do you 

have anything interesting planned? Maybe you 

think that it won’t be of any interest to anyone 

outside of your club, but how will you know 

unless you say something about it? Try it! 

The team that I head is always eager to hear 

about your events and your projects, and publish-

ing the information here is a good way to garner 

support for them. 

The copy date for the August edition of the 

newsletter is Monday July 24
th

. 

Editor Godwin Stewart, 

National Communications & IT Officer 

comms@41club.org 

http://www.41international.net/download/communique/july.pdf
https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/41club/events/National+Golf+Final+2017+Booking+Form.pdf
mailto:fellowship@41club.org
https://41club-tangent-belfast.co.uk
mailto:fellowship@41club.org
mailto:comms@41club.org?subject=For%20the%20Newsletter


 

 
3 3 



 

 
4 4 



 

 
5 5 

https://41club-tangent-belfast.co.uk/
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A WORD FROM PRESIDENT DAVE 
Dear friends, 

It is now ten weeks since I was installed as your National 
President and I am writing to every club member, not only 

to introduce myself, but also to ask for your support. 

My Charity for the year is “The Prince’s Trust”, a charity 

which supports young people who are or have been in 
care, facing issues such as homelessness or mental health 
problems or possibly been in trouble with the law. These 
people need help to get their lives back on track and the 
Trust does just that. They offer the practical and financial 

support required to stabilise and improve their lives. 

The Trust is also looking for people who are prepared to 
give up some of their time to volunteer as mentors. Each 
and every one of us has skills and knowledge that could 
eventually help a young person secure employment and a 

worthwhile future. 

On the subject of mentoring, Annette Cameron, Senior 
Head of Private Fundraising for the Prince's Trust, has this 

to say: 

The Prince’s Trust values the support of a 6,000 strong 
volunteer network to help inspire young lives. There are a 
range of opportunities to support our young people – from 
progression mentoring to online support of ‘Enterprise’ 
clients to inspirational speakers. Whilst we cannot guaran-
tee an immediate opportunity across all areas of the UK, 
we would be delighted to explore these with you. If you 

are interested, further information and an application can 

be found here: www.princes-trust.org.uk 

I am appealing to all 41 Clubs to support my charity by 
making a donation which can make such a difference to 

help these young people build a better future. 

Please discuss this at your next meeting, donations can be 

made directly through my just giving page: 

www.justgiving.com 

We are also fortunate that Fred Olsen Lines has donated a 
3 day cruise for 2 people that is being auctioned in aid of 
my charity. The cruise is aboard the Balmoral, leaving from 
Southampton on 29th September and travelling via the 
river Seine to Rouen. Included in the cruise package is, 
accommodation in an ocean view room, all meals and 
entertainment. Bids are in multiples of £25 and can be 

made by emailing Andy Ventress at region15@41club.org.  

Currently the bid stands at £350. 

Details of the latest highest bid can be seen on the front 

page of the 41 Club website.  

Thank you for considering supporting The Prince’s Trust – I 
do hope that your club will be kind enough to make a 
donation. Together we can be part of the vision to “Inspire 

Young Lives”. 

In continued friendship 

Dave Campbell 

National President 2017-2018 

 

ONLY A FEW PITCHES LEFT! 

We only have a few pitches left for the 2017 Caravan Rally, 
which is taking place at Hardwick Parks, Standlake, Oxford-

shire at the beginning of September. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to visit the Oxfordshire 
area and see the wonderful countryside in close proximity 

of the site. 

We have to finalise numbers with the park in July so after 
that we cannot guarantee you a place, or that you will be 

on the same field as the rest of the 41 Club caravaners. 

I have had a lot of enquiries, and in Blackpool at National 

Conference, many people told me they were coming along 
to enjoy this. However, with no Booking Form - no book-

ing secured! 

If you want to come along, act now to secure your pitch! 

You can download a Booking Form from here. 

Further information form Martin Green: 

Phone 01235-529257 or 07768-192387, or by e-mail from 

martin@martingreen.biz  

 

Martin Green 

National President 2013—2014 

2017 NATIONAL CARAVAN RALLY (1-3 SEPTEMBER 2017) 

https://www.princes-trust.org.uk/support-our-work/volunteer
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Dave-Campbell-41clubpresident
mailto:region15@41club.org
http://www.41club.org/
https://www.dropbox.com/s/7eoy2qnaxoy9tlx/Booking%20Form.pdf?dl=0
mailto:martin@martingreen.biz
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HAVE YOU EVER BEEN TABLING IN SOUTH AFRICA? 
Have you ever been tabling or on a 41 Club visit to South 

Africa? 

If so, when raising a glass in fellowship, you will know that 
instead of ‘Cheers’ or similar, they say ‘Da Kaka Has’. My 
good friend Rob Trautmann of Potchefstroom RT 47 and 

41 Club believes the saying originated in his home town. 

Here is the story… 

In 1987, two Danes from Round Table 47 Kalundborg 
were invited by Potch 47 to join a hunting trip, after Potch 

Tablers had visited Kalundborg previously. 

As is customary, they were met at Johannesburg airport by 
Tablers in a minibus armed with a coolbox full of South 

African sparkling wine and plenty of beers. 

While travelling back to Potchefstroom from the airport, 
the Danes were taking full advantage of the contents of 
the coolbox. An unfortunate hare ran across the road and 

was flattened by the minibus, to the comment made by 
one of the Tablers ‘Daar Kak‘n Haas’ (there s**ts the hare, 
or the hare is f**ked). The by now very relaxed Danes 
raised their glasses and repeated the phrase, thinking this 
must be the Afrikaans for ‘Cheers’ – and in Round Table 

and 41 Club it now is! 

The picture shows a thank you banner left by the Danes. It 
now sits proudly in Potchefstroom Round Table’s club-

house. 

Andy Waite 

Ex Wakefield RT 47 

mailto:Warrington41club50thcharter@gmail.com
mailto:region8@41club.org
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Did you know… 
 

you can now have the “Tabler” magazine 

delivered to your door? 

 

With four editions a year, keep in touch with 

your Round Table roots with a subscription 

to the award-winning “Tabler” magazine 

packed full of news, features and profiles. 

 

It costs from just £10 a year! 

 

To subscribe, go to 

https://www.roundtable.co.uk/tabler-magazine 

https://www.roundtable.co.uk/tabler-magazine
mailto:EastGolf2013@aol.com
mailto:moon205@btinternet.com
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INVICTA 41 CLUB’S JOLLY BOYS’ OUTING 
During May this year, Invicta 41 Club embarked on the first 
of their annual Jolly Boys' Outings. Members were encour-
aged to bring along sons, grandsons or guests to a boys' 
day out. The venue this year was Brooklands Museum in 

Weybridge, Surrey. 

The Brooklands circuit was the brainchild of Hugh For-
tescue Locke King, and was opened on 17 June 1907 as 
the first purpose-built banked motor race circuit in the 

world. The circuit hosted its last race in 1939. 

The Brooklands track was built as a 100 ft. wide, 2.75 miles 
long, banked oval. The banking was nearly 30 feet high in 
places. In addition to the oval, a bisecting "finishing 
straight" was built, increasing the track length to 3.25 

miles, of which 1.25 miles was banked. There were 1,500 
men employed to build it and it could host up to 287,000 

spectators at its peak.  

Along the centre of the track ran a dotted black line, 
known as the Fifty Foot Line. By driving over the line, a 
driver could theoretically take the banked corners without 

having to use the steering wheel.  

Brooklands was also one of Britain's first airfields. Roe used 
the site in 1908. Later Sopwith and Vickers did too. The 
geodotic fuselage for the Wellington bomber was devel-

oped by Barnes Wallis at Brooklands.  

The site was purchased by Vickers Company after World 
War II. They built design offices and a wind tunnel. It was 
sold again in the 1980s and the aviation industry moved 

elsewhere. 

Today it plays host to Brooklands Museum, a major avia-
tion and motoring museum, as well as a venue for vintage 

car, motorcycle and other transport-related events. 

We started with a brief lecture and were then allowed to 
explore the displays at our leisure. National President Dave 

Campbell wasted little time getting into the F1 simulator... 

Our group was also given the opportunity to explore the 

interior of several aircraft including the VC10, Bleriot XI and 

Sopwith Camel. 

The undeniable highlight of the day was 'The Concorde 
Experience', which not only included a tour of the aircraft 
but a simulated fight complete with engine roar and 
runway rumble. It turned old men into little boys again 
with all the wonder and excitement of one of Britain’s real 

engineering marvels. 

Invicta 41 Club's Brooklands visit was a great start to what 

promises to be an action-packed year for the new club. 

Phil Douce 

Secretary Invicta 41 Club, National Councillor Region 25 
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Actually, it might only be 40. Nobody can quite remember 
whether it was 1976 or 77 when members of Farnbor-
ough (Kent) first picked up their tents and headed off 
together to spend the Whitsun holiday in a field. We joined 
in in 1978 after transferring from Holywood but what is 

certain is that now, the grandchildren are bigger than our 
children were then – and in the case of our family, they are 

still using the same tent. 

1989 had us in Woodbridge, almost for the last time with 
the children and indeed the tents. 25 years ago operations 
moved under hard cover – in April/May somewhere out-
side the UK to which was soon added a second outing in 
September/October within the UK. Initially, we went 

within two or three hour’s drive of Calais but in 2000 
celebrated the Millennium with a flight to Barcelona. So 
now we sometimes drive and sometimes fly and have 
covered amongst much else the Netherlands, Antwerp, 
Luxembourg, Prague, Lisbon, Riga, Hamburg, Vienna, and 

even Istanbul. 

The 18 of us travelling to the Isle of Man this year (yes, it is 
not part of the UK) covered all forms of transport – some 

flew there, others took their cars on the fast ferry from 
Liverpool, and of course you have the wonderful old 

electric and steam railways in this gem of an island. Sadly 
the Douglas tram horses were suffering from contaminat-
ed hay and were laid up, but best of all, we were able to 
join the IOM 41 Club and ladies for a thoroughly enjoyable 

evening round a table – in this case supplied with excellent 
Italian food (we did have superb Manx cuisine also!). So 

where next year?  Wait and see.. 

Colin Wright 

Chairman Farnborough (Kent) 41 Club. 

41 YEARS OF HOLIDAYS TOGETHER - FARNBOROUGH (KENT) 



 

 
11 

Click on the image above to view a video presentation 

Pre-tours are available to visit Florence, Venice and Modena. 

Full details available on www.hym2017italy.com where you can book in. 

 Information: 
Claudio Onofri, Nicolò Solimano, Luca Colombo, Randolph Riedlinger 

FAQ & Information: info@hym2017italy.com 

http://www.hym2017italy.com
mailto:convenorhym2017int@club41italia.org
mailto:nicolo.solimano@tiscali.it
mailto:luca65.colombo@virgilio.it
mailto:Randolph@rriedlinger.eu
mailto:info@hym2017italy.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=U-B6Bh3aJRc
mailto:hx4150th@mail.com
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DUNDEE CITY ACTIVE 41 CLUB 
I recently read Dave Campbell's "word" in the June News-
letter with interest, where he stated that he wanted to 
"encourage the development of new clubs that will appeal 
to the generation of Tablers who are reaching Round 
Table retirement age, in particular where no club currently 

exists or where current clubs may have a less active pro-

gramme." 

A few of us here in Dundee felt the exactly the same way. 
As ex-Tablers and now 41’ers we all had a strong desire to 
get back to the fun aspects of our days in Table. Therefore, 
in October 2016, with the support of National Membership 
Officer, Duncan Kennedy, seventeen of us formed a new 

“active” club, "Dundee City Active 41 Club". 

We held our first AGM in March this year where our Inau-
gural Chairman, Mike Hart handed over to our present 
Chairman, Craig Dickson. In addition, we are fortunate that 

we also have the current Chairman of Dundee RT330, 
Simon Simpson, as a member which gives us an ideal close 
liaison with Table to provide continued support and en-

couragement of Round Table activities and membership. 

The recent AGM obviously gave us a chance to set out our 
aims and programme for the coming year. We listed our 
main aims as; to be less formal, to reduce the number of 
business meetings and committee members, to plan more 
events outside a formal meeting environment, to closely 
support Round Table, to carry out fundraising for worthy 

causes and most importantly of all, to have fun. We think 
our programme will provide a great mix of "activities" and 
has met with the general desire to reinvigorate the enthu-

siasm of a small group of ex-Tablers. 

In our short eight months existence, we have managed to 

fundraise £800 by way of a Quiz night for local charity 
Tayside Cancer Research and also managed to donate 
£500 to our fellow 41 Club in George, South Africa, for a 

children's Santa flight. 

We appreciate that we still have a long way to go in terms 
of becoming an established club and being attractive to 
new members but so far we would all agree that it has 

been a refreshing and worthwhile effort. 

Ian Waddell 

Dundee City Active 41 Club 

https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/41club/events/Chestnut+Festival+2017.pdf
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Member Benefits 

A question that we often hear is, “What does National do for 

us? What value do we get for our Capitations?” 

Well, technically, that’s two questions but their answers can be 

rolled together into a single response. 

You just have to look at this page and the next page. They are 

crammed full not of advertisements but of schemes that can 

save you money. 

We all like to go on holidays, right? Look below. You can save 

money on your travel insurance. You can also save on your 

utility bills with Utility Warehouse, you can save serious money 

if you’re in the market for a new car by using Hyundai’s Affinity 

scheme. 

Visit www.41club.org/pages/platinum-privileges for full details 

of the benefits we provide to our members. 

Someone has to go out and look for these deals for you and we 

have to work with the companies providing them in order to set 

them all up. A small proportion of your Capitations goes towards 

securing these offers for you, offers that can save you many 

times the £14.50 you pay the Association for a year’s member-

ship. 

13 

https://www.justtravelcover.com/index.php?xyzid=278
http://www.belmond.com/
http://www.41club.org/pages/platinum-privileges
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• The Wider Wallet uses the stores’ own gift cards at many major high street retailers. Register for 

free at www.41club.widerwallet.com. Use access code: S424698A  

• Hyundai. New cars at the lowest prices. All have a five-year warranty available to 41 Club, Round 

Table, Ladies’ Circle and Tangent members. Go to affinity.hyundai.co.uk and enter Affinity Code: 

A01 or call 0845 270 6684  

• Noveltunity offers to support our charities when you join the internet’s fastest growing e-book 

club. 30% discount off normal prices. Just go to www.noveltunity.com and use the code 41NOV35  

to find out more.  

• Utility Warehouse saves you money on your Utility Bills, fuel, mobile phones and broadband. Visit 

the website at www.all-club-together.co.uk and listen to Terry Wogan introducing you to the con-

cept, or call 0800 131 3000 and quote reference number L65800 

• Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines are offering a 10% discount over and above offers currently in the mar-

ket. Visit www.fredolsencruises.com or phone 0800 0355 110 quoting your discount code, 

41CLUB10 

Member Benefits save you money! 

http://www.41club.widerwallet.com
https://affinity.hyundai.co.uk
http://www.noveltunity.com
http://www.all-club-together.co.uk
http://www.fredolsencruises.com
http://www.fredolsencruises.com/

